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‘It’s not OK’ – a campaign to raise awareness about child sexual abuse and exploitation in Sheffield

Our free offer to primary schools

A joint campaign between Sheffield Safeguarding Children Board and the NSPCC launches in Sheffield on Monday 22nd May, with the aim of ensuring that parents, children and young people, professionals and the general public know what sexual abuse and exploitation is, the importance of disclosure and where help can be sought from. 

As part of this year long campaign, we’d like to offer the following free to all primary schools in the city:
· Briefing sessions for staff, using the NSPCC’s PANTS resources, to help them talk to KS1 and KS2 children about sexual abuse

· PANTS workshops for parents

· Workshops for parents and/or staff about how to keep children safe online, developed by the NSPCC in partnership with O2 (plus free booklets to disseminate)

· Monthly lunchtime seminars at the NSPCC Service Centre in Sheffield exploring various aspects of child sexual abuse and exploitation for those working with children and families (see reverse for more details)

· PANTS booklets for parents delivered to school

· Share Aware booklets for parents delivered to school

· Campaign posters delivered to school
· Campaign website – www.itsnotOK-sheffield.org.uk
For information or to book any of the above, please contact NSPCC Campaigns Manager, Helen Westerman, hwesterman@nspcc.org.uk or call 07870 164937.
In addition, the NSPCC is continuing to offer its ‘Speak Out, Stay Safe’ service to all primary schools in Sheffield both for KS1 and KS2 children. If you would like more information about this service, please contact NSPCC Schools Area Co-ordinator, Emma Russell, Emma.Russell@nspcc.org.uk or call 0161 393 4419
Seminar programme for professionals working with children and families in Sheffield
	
	Seminar title
	Date

	1
	Keeping our children safe online
	26 June

	2
	Working with complex families
	19 July

	3
	Managing harmful sexual behaviour
	28 Sept

	4
	Supporting the licensing trade around CSA and CSE
	16 Oct

	5
	Understanding the impact of trauma
	22 Nov

	6
	Let’s talk about CSE
	11 Dec

	7
	The impact of pornography on children and young people
	24 Jan ‘18

	8
	Understanding the motivations of perpetrators
	14 Feb ‘18


All seminars will take place at the NSPCC Service Centre in Sheffield between 11.30-1.30pm (except 28th Sept which is 12-2pm) and are FREE OF CHARGE to attend.  They will be facilitated by a range of agencies.

To book a place on any of the above, please email Nadia Azim (nadia.azim@NSPCC.org.uk). Places are limited so early registration is advised.
